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Y5/6 Countryside Day 

On Friday 7th July all the Year 5 and 6 pupils, who 

are in school and not at secondary transition 

days, will be going to Mossy Lea Farm in Glossop 

to take part in a special country side event 

provided by Let’s Learn Moor. 

We will be leaving school at 8.30am and will walk 

to Mossy Lea. Children can arrive in school from 

8.15am. They do not need to wear school uniform 

but must be approriately dressed for a day of 

outdoor activities. Everyone must wear long 

trousers and have sturdy shoes such as trainers 

or walking boots. A waterproof coat is essential 

because we will be outdoors all day even if it is 

raining. The children also need a packed lunch and 

a water bottle.  

The children will be accompanied by Mr Wilson, 

Mrs Elliott, Mrs C, Lydia Pickerhill and Mrs 

France.  

The day is due to finish at 2.15pm and children 

need to be collected from the turning circle, 

Shepley Street, Old Glossop at 2.45pm. There is 

very limited parking at Mossy Lea Farm so 

PLEASE do not come there to collect, we will walk 

the children to the turning circle for collection. 

If someone else is collecting your child, please 

make sure you inform school.  

There is a full day of activities planned including 

sessions with the rural crime team, the ranger 

service, moors for the future and dogs on the 

moor. It promises to be a lovely fun packed day 

which we will be sharing with other Glossop 

schools.  

 

  

  

  

 
Dates for Your Diary 

  

7th July Year 5/6 Countryside Day at Mossy Lea 

11th July Sports Day 1.15pm 

17th July The Greatest Show 1.30pm and 6pm 

18th July The Greatest Show 1.30pm and 6pm 

20th July Leavers’ Service in church 1.15pm 

20th July School closes for summer break 

4th September school reopens for children  

  

Annual Reports 

We are intending to send annual reports home 

with your child on Thursday 6th July. If your child 

is not in school on Thursday we will keep it safe 

until they return.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 
  


